
We are a friendly group which welcomes all  
ages, men and women, to our Fellowship

          We meet at the Church

 (please use the front doors)

Visitors and new members always very welcome

Woodside Avenue Methodist Church
Woodside Avenue South

(off Kenpas Highway A45)

WOODSIDE  FELLOWSHIP

2nd and 4th Tuesday afternoon
each month

at 2.00pm

PROGRAMME 

of

ACTIVITIES

JANUARY to MAY

2025

A contribution of £1 per meeting is welcomed to cover the cost of 
tea/coffee and other expenses

We welcome ideas from everyone regarding activities and speakers we  
can enjoy together



DATE SPEAKER/ACTIVITY

            14th January Welcome to our third year of Fellowship!  We will start with a review of the first two years (what did we like or 
not like?), receive reports from our Secretary and Treasurer, and discuss future ideas together.
Then we will enjoy the music of Andre Rieu (via CDs).

28th January Rev Jill Marsh (our Superintendent Minister) will be returning to give another of her talks.

11th February Rev Stuart Jennings will be giving us a talk.

25th February Sue Davies will be showing us some more Relaxation Exercises we can do without getting out of our chairs!

11th March Brian Cave will, once again, be entertaining us with stories about the further adventures of a Pilot.

25th March Rev Graham Gee and Alison Gee will be giving us a talk.

8th April Christine Short will be giving a short talk on the life of Saint Catherine.
This will be followed by a Bring and Buy.

22nd April  Easter and Spring Reflections 
(Easter Tuesday) Do you have a favourite reading, story, poem, picture, or piece of music, etc, about Easter and Spring?

     Bring it along to share with everyone.  If you haven’t, don’t worry – just come along to listen and enjoy.

13th May To be arranged

27th May Kath Wykes will read a selection of poems by the funny and wonderful Pam Ayres.
(Bank Holiday Tuesday)

Many thanks to all Speakers who give up their time to talk to us

Many thanks to all those people who help in any way to make our Fellowship a success


